
 

REVIEW OF TITLE 5 STANDARDS FOR 
SCHOOL SITES 
AND DESIGN                    

The California Department of Education (CDE) is 
reviewing the standards for school site selection and 
design pursuant to the California Code of 
Regulations, Title 5. The CDE and the Governor’s 
Office of Planning and Research (OPR) invite 
members of the community to provide informal input 
on areas the CDE should consider in developing 
regulatory amendments.  
  
CDE will: 

• Describe the current Title 5 regulations 
• Present an overview of the timeline and 

process for Title 5 update 
• Provide an opportunity to provide comments 

at each of the listening sessions   
 
Written comments may also be submitted for 
consideration via email to Title5@cde.ca.gov or mail: 
 
Attention: Title 5 Comments 
California Department of Education 
School Facilities and Transportation Services Division 
1430 N Street, Suite 1201 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
The deadline to submit informal comments is April 28, 
2017. 

The CDE will use the comments from the sessions and 
written suggestions to develop proposed regulatory 
amendments for the State Board of Education (SBE) 
to consider.   

UPCOMING SCHEDULED 
LISTENING SESSIONS: 

 

Wednesday, March 22, 2017 1-4pm 
Mills College  
5000 MacArthur Blvd 
Oakland, CA 94613 
 

Tuesday, March 28, 2017 1-4pm 
Sacramento County Board Chambers 
700 H Street, Suite 1450 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

Tuesday, April 4, 2017 9-12pm 
City of Fresno- Council Chamber 
2600 Fresno Street 
Fresno, CA 93721 
 

Thursday, April 6, 2017 1-4pm 
Towers at Riverwalk 
4210 Riverwalk Parkway 
Riverside, CA 92505 
 
All Title 5 updates can be found on the 
CDE webpage: 
http://www.cde.ca.gov/ls/fa/sf/whatsnew.a
sp 
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